
: s.levin s.levin  
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 9:21 PM 
To: Mottram, Larry <LMottram@London.ca> 
Cc: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Subject: EEPAC working group comments on revised Eagle Ridge EIS 

 

On behalf of the working group, EEPAC has no changes to its previous comments.  We reviewed 

the revised Figure 8 and remain concerned about the site alteration for the TVP as it appears 

from Figure 8 that site alternation will occur in the ESA.  It may also occur within the buffer of 

the wetland shown on Figure 7, however, because the buffer does not appear in Figure 8, we can 

only flag our concern. 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

Sandy Levin 

Chair 
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